STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
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May 19, 1994

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:

Re: King County v. Seattle Disposal Company
Docket No. TG-940411

Due to the amount of pre-filed materials in the above referenced
and docketed matter, the Commission has found it necessary to add
a hearing date to the current schedule.

Please be advised that July 13, 1994, beginning at 1:30 p.m., in
Room 250 has been scheduled for hearing. Also, the public
hearing scheduled for July 19, 1994, beginning at 1:30 p.m. will
be held in Bellevue at the Meydenbauer Center, 11100 Northeast
6th Street, Room 407, Bellevue, Washington 98004.

If further hearing time is needed, we will reconvene on July 19,
1994 at 9:30 a.m. at the Meydenbauer Center, Room 407, before the
public hearing.

THE COMMISSION’S NEXT NOTICE OF HEARING WILL REFLECT
THAT HEARINGS TO CROSS EXAMINE ALL TESTIMONY WILL
CONVENE ON JULY 13, 1994, NOT JULY 14, 1994, AS
INDICATED IN THE SECOND SUPPLEMENTAL ORDER ENTERED BY
THE COMMISSION ON MAY 13, 1994.

Sincerely,

Steve McLellan
Secretary





